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Closing the Health Gap Hosting Virtual Town Hall on August 7: 
Our Kids and Their Mental Health 

A live public discussion with local experts 
 
WHAT: The Center for Closing the Health Gap hosts the next edition of its Virtual Town 
Hall series on Wednesday, August 7 at 7:00pm. The topic is "Our Kids and Their Mental 
Health" and panelists will include: 
 

• Janeece Warfield, Psy.D., Registered Play Therapist Supervisor, Clinical 
Professor, Clinical Psychologist 

• Ariyah Robinson, B.S., Second year clinical doctoral psychology graduate student 
• Artesia Dunbar, Psy.M., M.Ed., Fifth year clinical psychology doctoral graduate 

student  
 
The Town Hall will be moderated by Cincinnati Vice Mayor Jan-Michele Lemon Kearney 
and radio personality Ms. Ebony J. All residents are encouraged to attend and ask 
questions. They can join the Zoom meeting 
at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83233186914. 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, August 7 at 7:00pm 
 
HOW: Attendees can join via Zoom or Facebook Live and are encouraged to ask 
questions. Join the Zoom meeting at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83233186914. 
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